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SCHOOL CALENDAR  2023 

    

FEBRUARY

FRI 10           Leadership Induction
                      Assembly 

TUES 14       Meet the Teacher
                      Evening

THUR 16      TPS Swimming
                     Carnival

FRI 24          Tamworth Zone
                     Swimming Carnival

MARCH

MON 6         North West Swimming
                     Carnival

15 March - 5 April
Life Education 

APRIL

THUR 6      Easter Hat Parade

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK
Kindergarten 2023 
This week we saw our Kindergarten students for 2023 start their first week. A 
lot of excitement and maybe a few nerves were around on Monday morning, 
but thanks to the efforts of our Kindy team and the Kindy Buddies the students 
settled in and loved their first few days.

Welcome New Staff to Tamworth Public School
This year we welcome a number of new staff to Tamworth Public School. 
Maddie Wadwell will be teaching Kinder Bunnies, Jodie Liddicoat will be teaching 
Kinder Sparkles on a Friday, Amie Parker will be teaching 1P, Amy Strong will be 
teaching 1C on a Wednesday, Kylie Stacey will be teaching  2F on a Tuesday, 
Liam Johnson will be teaching 3J, Kerrie Roach returns to TPS to teach 4K,
Caitlin Dinham will be teaching 5D, Renee Chilton will be teaching 6C and
welcome back Julia Drinnan who will be teaching from Monday to Wednesday on 
K-6 Wombats.

Meet the Teacher Afternoon
I am looking forward to our meet the teacher afternoon on Tuesday 14 February. 
This is a great informal event for parents/carers and family to meet the teacher 
and to socialise with members of our community. The P&C will be hosting a BBQ 
from 4:30-7:00pm so please come along and support this fundraiser and put your 
name down to help cook if you can.
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Kevin Squires
Principal (Relieving)

Tamworth Public School Swimming Carnival
The Tamworth Public School Swimming Carnival will take place on Thursday 16 February at Tamworth Olympic Pool. I 
would like to thank Mr Beasley and Mr Adamson who have been working very hard behind the scenes to make sure this 
event can go ahead for our students. If you are able to volunteer to be a timekeeper on the day we would be very appre-
ciative. 

Leaders Induction Ceremony
This Friday we will be hosting our Leaders Induction Ceremony. Last week our House Captains and Vice Captains were 
elected and they will join our School Captains and Student Representative Council at this ceremony to receive their 
badges. Family and friends are welcome to attend. Please note there will be no awards presented on Friday 10 February 
due to this ceremony. K-6 Awards Assembly will resume as normal on Friday 17 February.

K/6 Wombats have moved

Message From Library
Just a reminder that students in K-2 will require a library bag in order to borrow books to bring home. It is recommended 
that students in 3-6 also have a library bag to protect books from leaking drink bottles etc.

Borrowing Limits
Kindergarten - 2 books at a time
Years 1-2 - 3 books at a time
Years 3-6 - 4 books at a time

Thank you to those families who have located and returned overdue books from last year.

If you need to contact me at all, you can do so through your child’s Stage Dojo account.

Here’s to a wonderful year getting lost in the magic of books!

Thank you

Melissa Mack

K/6 Wombats have moved to K Block. We are loving the extra space and exploring our new environment. We are 
implementing the new curriculum and studying ‘street sense’ and ‘family life’.
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Meet the teacher afternoon – Tuesday 14 February
The Tamworth Public School meet the Teacher afternoon is on Tuesday 14 February. This is a wonderful opportunity to 
welcome all families within our community back onto school grounds and into our classrooms. Teachers will be in their 
classrooms at the following times to allow parents and students to view the learning space for 2023.
• Kinder, Yrs 5 & Yr 6 - 5:00-5:30pm
• Yr 1, Yr 2 - 5:30-6pm
• Yr3, Yr4 - 6:00-6:30pm 
Please remember that this is an informal meet and greet and not an opportunity for individual academic meetings with 
your child’s Teacher. Parent/ Teacher interviews will run later in the term. If you have children in multiple year groups there 
is time to move freely from class to class during the allocated time.

The P&C will be running a BBQ on the evening as well to feed hungry families! Bringing coins or small notes will assist 
greatly.

We look forward to seeing everyone who can join us next week.

Visible Learning & Learner Qualities
Over the past 3 years, teachers have been introducing students to Visible Learning, using Learning Intentions & Success 
Criteria, along with Feedback to help students play a vital role in their learning.

Across term 1, Teachers and classes are being introduced to the Tamworth Public School Learner Qualities and their 
associated characters. Learner Qualities describe a persons inclination or ability to use particular skills when faced with 
problems to solve, ideas to evaluate or decisions to make. Using these ways of thinking will help students to negotiate a 
range of situations and scenarios both in and outside of school.

Our staff were surveyed and consulted on what dispositions they thought were the most important for all students to em-
body. Throughout the term students will be introduced to each of the 5 characters over a two week period. In class they 
will go through various learning activities and scenarios explaining to them how they can use that disposition at school and 
at home.

Our first character and disposition for week 3 & 4 is Resilient Rosella.

Resilient Rosella
Students are learning that being resilient means:

· I Keep trying when things are challenging

· I Know that mistakes can help me learn

· I Can manage my emotions when things do not go to plan.

2H Happy Snaps
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Name:  Caitlin Dinham  

Position:  Year 5 Teacher 

How long have you been a part of TPS:  Since August last year (2022)

Favourite Colour:  Pink 

Favourite food: I love burgers ( especially from Grill’d) because they’re so versatile 
with ingredients!

Favourite TV Show:  I love shows about people competing in their creative skills 
area. Show’s like “Is It Cake?”

What is great about TPS: Everything!! The staff are very supportive of the students 
and to each other. It’s a wonderful place to be!  

Funny Story about TPS:  When I finished my Prac last year, I was told we were 
doing a Go Noodle, but when I returned to class, all the students jumped out and 
suprised me with a party!
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